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From: James Cox  
Sent: 06 June 2018 15:46
To: Rob Smith
Cc: 'Robert Staniland'
Subject: NYM/2018/0212/CVC Phase 4a Works at Woodsmith Mine [NLP-DMS.FID262297]
 
Rob,
 
Further to you recent discussions with Rob Staniland, please find attached a letter
regarding Condition 91 and 92 of the Phase 4a discharge of condition submission (ref.
NYM/2018/0212/CVC)
 
Kind regards,
 

James Cox
Senior Planner
Lichfields, 3rd Floor, 15 St Paul's Street, Leeds LS1 2JG

lichfields.uk      
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Registered in England No. 2778116 
Regulated by the RICS 


FAO Rob Smith 


North York Moors National Park Authority 


The Old Vicarage 


Bondgate 


Helmsley 


York 


YO62 5BP 


Date: 6 June 2018 


Our ref: 50303/04/HS/JCx/16025755v2 


Your ref: NYM/2018/0212/CVC 


Dear Rob 


North York Moors: Woodsmith Mine - Application to Partially Discharge 
Condition 91 & 92 of Planning Permission NYM/2017/0505/MEIA 


Further to your recent discussions with Sirius Minerals, we write to request the formal withdrawal from 


application ref. NYM/2018/0212/CVC of consideration of conditions discharge information (Phase 4a stage) 


relating to conditions 91 and 92.  


This request follows the recent submission of the Phase 5 Emissions Report (‘Phase 5– Woodsmith Mine 


Emissions to Atmosphere –NYMNPA - 91:  40-RHD-WS-70-EN-RP-0004’ ) as well as the Phase 5 


Construction Vehicle and Plant Management Plan (‘Phase 5 – Woodsmith Mine Construction Vehicle and 


Plant Management Plan – NYMPNPA – 92: 40-RHD-WS-70-CI-PL-0009’) under NYM/2018/0349/CVC. 


The information contained within these reports supersede that which was submitted within 


NYM/2018/0212/CVC and reflects the most up to date position with regard to recent and continuing 


measures to reduce the overall need for use of diesel power generation during construction of the Mine.  


We trust that you now have all necessary information for the remaining planning conditions and look 


forward to your confirmation that Planning ref. NYM/2018/0212/CVC has been formally discharged and the 


Phase 4a Works can progress.   


Yours sincerely 


 


Aisling Kelly 
Associate Director 
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